An Roinn Caiteachais Phoibli
Sheachadadh PEN agus Athchéirithe
Department of Public Expenditure
NDP Delivery and Reform

15t February 2024

Kevin Callinan

ICTU Public Services Committee
31-32 Parnell Square

Dublin 1

Dear Kevin,

In the circumstances where Public Service Agreement 2024 to 2026 is ratified by the
Public Services Committee of ICTU, | can confirm the following in relation to
Professional Fees:

Under Appendix 7 of the Haddington Road Agreement, the annual fee for professions
regulated by CORU was reduced from €295 to €100 until the end of 2016, and this
arrangement was extended under subsequent agreements. It is agreed that this
arrangement will be further extended for the duration of Public Service Agreement
2024-2026, and, further, that the arrangements currently in place for NMBI will be
similarly extended.

Yours sincerely,

At

Colin Menton

Deputy Secretary General

Department of Public Expenditure, NDP Delivery and Reform.
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